
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 05-01-2025 

Date:      05-02-2025 

Subject: Alert One…Alert One: Email Scam 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CC Clarke, our events coordinator, and Dave Heighway our base 

commander, are sharing this warning. Read and heed: Some of you may 

have been notified of an email scam being perpetrated against USSVI 

members. I received the scam email this morning and quickly identified it 

as such, having had decades of IT security training in this sort of thing. It 

comes with an attachment containing an executable file that my email 

service identified as benign.  Not!   

If you need any additional detailed information, CC Clarke can provide the 

sender's (fake) email address via screenshots. (ccclarke1958@netzero.net)  

Dave just received an email today from National that some of these emails 

are purporting to be from National. They were not.  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and 

does not require a response. 
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